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Our KCGO Manager, Dave Paine has nominated as a BPS Director in the upcoming election. 
 
 
Dave comes with a wealth of experience and is very passionate about the agricultural 
industry, in the past, present, and for future generations. Farming, planting & harvesting for 
forty years, and with fifteen years employment at Burdekin Productivity Services as a Field 
officer, and later as a Senior Field officer, Dave would be a great asset and be immensely 
beneficial to have as a BPS Director.  
 
 
We ask KCGO members, when voting in this election, please consider Dave. 
 
 
On behalf of the KCGO Collective, we wish him all the very best and hope to see him as one 
of the new directors of Burdekin Productivity Services. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Dave Paine & grandson Ryan Ziliotto. 


